
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

10/29/15 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
 

President Scott opened the meeting with reminding us that Share the Warmth is starting November 

7th and we need to find an alternate place for the one box. Shur Save is fine with having one there. 

The other one needs to have a place that is sheltered from the weather. Many places were discussed 

and several are going to be checked out such as the Post Office and the Village Town Hall. It was 

noted that Catholic Charities will be the final distribution place for the coats. 

 

The Election Day BBQ preparations are ready and we are good to go. We will start cooking at 10 

am with serving at 12 noon. 

 

The Trumansburg Winterfest will be December 5. Mike Brainard will get the details and report 

back. 

 

Mike then reported on the Chris Bond Run. With total registrations and t-shirt sales combined and 

expenses paid we made approximately $3500 profit. Mike then went over some details that will 

help us be successful in future years. 

 Need to build  participation of students from the school 

 We need to make a date now for next year, which we did. (September 25th) 

 Start the race at 1 pm 

 Follow up with runners with a “Save the Date” and link to the website 

 Make sure sponsors get a t-shirt 

 Start earlier with advertising and getting sponsors 

 

A BIG round of applause to given to Mike for all his hard work in making sure this race was a 

success. 

 

Scott reminded us that the Visioning will be taking place this Sunday at 1 pm at Ehrhart’s. Go in 

the front door and upstairs. 

 

Dinner Schedule 
11/5/15 B. & D. Overbaugh 

11/12/15 K. & T. Overbaugh 

11/19/15 VanDoren/Zgola 

11/26/15   

           Speaker Schedule 
11/5/15 Guthrie 

11/12/15 Club Assembly 

11/19/15 Guy-Sell 

11/26/15  

 



 

Nina told us about her trip to NYC last weekend. She loved the landscaping and especially 

Times Square and the Empire State Building. She also went to a Broadway play “Jersey Boys”. 

This weekend she will be going to Philadelphia and next weekend she is in a drama production 

Friday and Saturday called “Another High School Play”. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50. 

 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 
$1 from Peggy for Cindy’s socks. 

$1 from Shelly for running the best time ever in the 
Chris Bond Run which was under 29 minutes. 

$10 from Mike B. for his running Youth Football this 
year and it went very well. 

$1 Frank for seeing his granddaughter. 

$2 from Tom for not losing any kids in NYC and being 
able to do research at the NYC Public Library. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Sunday, November 1st  Visioning 1 p.m. at Ehrhart’s       

Tuesday, November 3rd Election Day BBQ   

 

 

 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


